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UPDATE: 
 

1.1 In January 2024, Members of the Net Zero, Environment and Transport 
Committee received a report on costs and timescales for updating the 
Strategic Car Parking Review (SCPR), originally published in 2019.  
 

1.2 The Committee resolved: (i) to note that officers would report back to 
Committee once the outcome of the application for funding to 
NESTRANS was known; (ii) to note the likely costs and timescales for 
undertaking an update to the SCPR; and (iii) to instruct the Chief Officer 
– Strategic Place Planning to proceed with updating the SCPR as soon 
as possible, as funding permits, and report the outcomes back to this 
Committee by the end of 2024. 
 

1.3 At their meeting in April 2024, the Nestrans Board agreed an allocation 
of £70,000 for the SCPR, which is considered sufficient to cover the cost 
of the review. Work is therefore scheduled to commence in late spring / 
early summer 2024. 
 

 
 
 

 

mailto:WHekelaar@aberdeencity.gov.uk
https://committees.aberdeencity.gov.uk/documents/s152144/Car%20Parking%20Review%20final.pdf

